(Second Postponement)

Supply Improvement Project issued on November 19, 2010. and the Postponement of Bid issued on January 13, 2011

The Metropolitan Waterworks Authority has hereby postponed the date of the Cost Proposal Opening of those
who pass Post Qualification and Technical Proposal at 14.00 hours (Bangkok Time) on May 9, 2011 at Room 401, 4" floor,
Metropolitan Waterworks Authority, Headquarter, 400 Prachachuen Road, Laksi District, Bangkok 10210.

The opening of Cost Proposal envelope will be performed in the presence of the bidder’s representative who chooses to

attend.

METROPOLITAN WATERWORKS AUTHORITY
April M, 2011

S B

(Mr.Niphon Siritanakich)

Director of Project Contracting Division



